
 

 

       Together we care, together we succeed.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** *** *** We wish you a Merry Christmas! *** *** *** 
  

As I explained in an earlier message this term, due to current restrictions we are 
unable to celebrate the end of term with our usual nativities and carol concerts. 
We have been celebrating one of our school values - creativity this week in school. So 
I am delighted to share with you our Christmas celebrations in a different way this 
year. 
 
We have been unable to sing in school, so recordings have taken place outside. 
Children have played a range of percussion instruments across school to record 
Christmas songs. 
So from all at Gig Mill we are sending you all our  
special Christmas messages. 

                         Please click here 
  
 
We wish you all a wonderful holiday, Merry Christmas 
 from all of the team at Gig Mill 
Mrs Hannaway  

 

http://www.gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk/christmas

